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I live in Los Feliz at the corner of St George and Rowena and am a 
frequent pedestrian on the stretch of Rowena that received the safety 
improvements aka the road diet. As a stakeholder in this issue, I am 
very concerned that Council member Ryu's motion to the L.A. City 
Council for LADOT regarding his commissioned $88,000 "Rowena Avenue, 
Waverly Drive, Angus Street Cut-Through Traffic Study" is about 
assessing feasibility and not the effects on safety.

I want to make it clear that I support the road diet in its current 
form and I only support "Option 1" in the report which maintains the 
current lane configuration on Rowena while adding further safety 
measures. I want LADOT, in their evaluation of Council member Ryu's 
commissioned report to prioritize the effects on safety of each option 
presented in the study.

Sincerely 
Carey Kayser 
2929 St George St 
90027
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